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Hi, 

Hope your August was as much fun as Grand Court’s was it led off with the 2nd annual 5k walk at 

the Les Grove Park in Auburn where we walked to raise money for Diabetes research.  Next 

came the Day at the Fair Diabetes research Benefit. This year it was held at Royal Arch Park in 

Renton.  We had fortune telling, music, good food, and lots of great items to bid on. And we 

rounded the month out with our annual Campout back at the Masonic Park in Granite Falls.  If 

you missed this, you missed the opportunity to get better acquainted with your Amaranth 

family from other courts in Washington and you missed some fun activities: a week without 

phones! Relaxing around the fire (propane this year because of the burn ban), playing games, 

walking in the forest enjoying the beauty of nature alone or with friends, taking the time to 

really know the people we sit in court with. 

On Saturday we enjoyed the chili cookoff and voted for our fav.  Lunched together as a group.  

Enjoyed the skit written by H.L. Diana Moulden and put on by the goldrush girls to announce 

the identity of Mr. Right, S.K. Steve Powell from Welcome Court. 

After lunch we floated our fav duck down the river in the annual duck race while we played in 

the water. 

Sunday morning, we enjoyed breakfast cooked by the S.K.s before breaking camp and heading 

back to phone service, reality and home. 

If you missed these events, you missed the bonding of friendships with people from other 

courts, and we missed getting to know you! 

Brenda Pedersen, 

Grand Associate Conductress 

 

 


